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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER 22nd MAY 2025 

Our newsletter is also available to view on the school website at:  
https://heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/newsletters 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
 

96.32% 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

90.1% 

DIARY DATES 
Friday 23rd May, School closes for half term. 

HALF TERM 
Monday 2nd June, School re-opens. 

• Friends meeting 2:30pm – all welcome. 

• Gymnastics club Y3 – Y6 week 4. 
Thursday 5th June, Pop up library. 

• Reception Intake (September 2025 starters) 
Parents Evening 4:30 – 5:30pm. 

Sunday 8th June, Albanwise Open Day (see poster 
below) 
Monday 9th June, Gymnastics club Y3 – Y6 week 5. 
Thursday 12th June, Beach Day – whole school. 
Monday 16th June, Community Cuppa 2pm. 

• Gymnastics club Y3 – Y6 week 6. 

• Friends Bingo event. 
 

There may be changes to these dates. Please check the 
school website and Dojo for details.  

BADGER WOOD 
 

86.22% 
 

FRIENDS’ FROZEN FRIDAY 
Thank you to all who bought a treat from the Friends of 
School on Frozen Friday. Ice cream and lolly sales raised 
£62.50 last week. Friends of School will use the profits 
of this to benefit the children at school. 
 
  

THANK YOU 
Thank you to all who brought unwanted clothing and 
textiles to the Bag2School collection this month. 400kg 
were donated raising £80 for Friends of School. 

 

ATTACHMENTS COMING HOME 23/05/25. 
 

• Y5 RSE letter. 

• Y6 RSE letter and slip for Y6. 

• Attendance printout for each child. 

• Friends sponsored walk form for each child. 

• Primary Times, 1 per family. 

BEACH TRIP 
Beach trip Thursday 12th June. We are visiting the 
South Bay Beach, Scarborough to explore the 
rockpools and natural wildlife on our local coast. The 
whole school will use forest school skills in the beach 
environment.  
Forest School kits, water bottles, sun cream and hats 
are needed please in a small rucksack that children can 
carry themselves. We'll be outdoors all day.  
School sports funding is funding this visit so there is no 
charge to parents. We will have a picnic lunch whilst 
there. We will travel with Esk Valley Coaches. Please 
give consent on ParentPay by Friday June 6th. 
School packed lunches will be given by school to the 
children who ordered on ParentPay by Friday June 6th. 
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KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE 
 

We all wish to keep children as 
safe as possible. 
Our School Safeguarding Team: 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: 
Mrs Rachel Wells. 
Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Sheryl 
Woodward. 
Safeguarding Governors: Mrs Jo 
Bickerton., Mrs Lou Todd. 
 
During school hours, should you 
have any safeguarding 
concerns, please contact the 
school office on 01944 728286 
or via the contact us section of 
our website. We will take all 
concerns very seriously and do 
our best to support all involved.  

  
If you have a safety concern out 
of school hours, please make a 
safeguarding referral directly to 
the local authority’s multi 
agency safeguarding team. 
Contact the North Yorkshire 
Children and Families service on 
0300 131 2 131 

 

ALBANWISE VISIT 
 
This year, Albanwise are hosting their Open Day on a weekend. They hope that this will encourage many 
families (and dogs!) to visit them. Please see the details online using the QR code here. 

 
 



 
If you require this information in a different format, please contact the school office. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY CUPPA 
Thank you to those who joined us for our latest community cuppa event at the village hall. The final one for this 

school year will be held on Monday 16th June 2.15-3.15. Everyone welcome! 
 

 
 
 

PARENTING SMART 
Parenting can be joyful but also very hard. This week's 
short clip for parents is about supporting homework. 
 Supporting children with their homework | Place2Be's 
Parenting Smart (youtube.com)  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5dvxRb8ok8g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5dvxRb8ok8g
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